MINUTES OF THE JOINT CITY COUNCIL/UTILITY BOARD PUBLIC HEARING

Bicentennial Pavilion January 4, 1982

Mayor Sutherland called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

Present: 13 - City Council members Bichsel, Hawkins, Hyde, Kirby, Nielsen, Rasmussen, Strege and Mayor Sutherland. Utility Board members Adams, Crawford, Hayes, Willis and Chairman Dye.

Copies of the December 22, 1981 letter from Paul J. Nolan, Director of Utilities to the City Council and the Public Utility Board and copies of the Preservation Agreement were available to the public.

Mayor Sutherland announced that the purpose of the meeting was to hear from Utility Board and staff and the public regarding Tacoma's participation in the deferred construction program for Washington Public Power Supply System Nuclear Plants Nos. 4 and 5.

Mayor Sutherland called upon Paul Nolan, Director of Public Utilities, who outlined the main points of the participation agreement.

Mayor Sutherland called on the public for comments. The following individuals spoke:

Jerry Kunz Jim Lazar Norma@Hamilton Bob Gallucci William S. Clark Fred R. Owens Ed Hudson Dan Blachly Alfred Sortland C. F. Straw Anna Munoz Kent Alcorn John Sporich Roxy Giddings Scott Blair Ann Wheeler-Bartol Oneal Nichols Joe Fortier Julie Boyle Doug Hayden Neil P. Anderson

1509 South Ainsworth
317 East 17th, Olympia
5811 South Sheridan
1415 South 9th Street
1016 South Terry Street
3110 South 7th Street
4810 Five Views
415 South WULStreet
1106 South Monroe Street
36028 South Cedar Street
912 South 92nd Street
414 North 9th Street
4211 WGW Street South
2216 East Harrison
1401 Sunset
1914 70th Avenue
7426 South Prospect
3711 South 8th Street
617 North Cedar
3105 North 29th Street

Following the comments from the public, various questions concerning the WPPSS program and the participation agreement were considered.

At 11:05 p.m., there being no further comments or questions, the hearing was adjourned.

DOUG SUTHERLAND - MAYOR

Attest:

SENELLE BIRK - ACTING CITY CLERK